VAN WYCK JUNIOR HIGH SCHOOL

DEBATE CLUB

Do you like challenging ideas, debating current topics and events, or just want to tune up your listening skills? Well come join Van Wyck's Debate Club. The Debate Club is held on Thursdays between 7:00 am to 7:55 am. Our first meeting will be on Thursday, September 22, 2016 in the library. In the past local politicians, including Dutchess County Clerk Brad Kendall and Dutchess County Legislator John D. Metzger have come and joined us in our debates. Some of our discussions in the past were on debating the 2nd Amendment, abortion rights, the primary presidential candidates and many more. We encourage students to join, It is a wonderful experience that you will not regret. Please come down to the main office and pick up a permission slip for the first meeting. Thank you and we hope to see you on Thursday, September 22 at 7:00 am in the VW library.

Sincerely,	
Dr. Shuchat, Principal and Carl DeMarco, Debate Club President Permission Slip	
Parents Name	Student name
Permission to attend the Debate Club from 7:00 - 7:55 on Thursday mornings unless otherwise informed.	
Parent's Name (Please print)	·
Parent's Signature (Please print)	